
SEND SUCCESSES 

We currently have Miss Robbens as part of 
our team. She has joined as Deputy SENDCO, 
to add additional provision and support to 
our team. She is currently completing her 
NASENCo qualification, which will lead on to 
her becoming a fully qualified SENDCO 

 
 

All our year 10, 11 and 6th form pupils have been tested to see if 
they qualify for access arrangements for their exams. We will be 
testing our current year 9’s in June, to make sure they also receive 
this support. We pride ourselves on making sure all our pupils are 
tested for this provision. 

 

At Skegness Academy we have created a SEND hub 
safe space that we are very proud of. The hub 
features a sensory room, which pupils can access to 
regulate their emotions, and offers rabbit therapy to 
help calm pupils. The space can be accessed by SEND 
pupils when they are struggling in the classroom and 
offers an additional layer of support to our SEND 
pupils.  

 

One of our new ideas to support SEND pupils coming into the 
Academy in September, is to have SEND Ambassadors. These are 
Academy pupils, who have a SEND diagnosis themselves, and they 
offer support to our new pupils and help them settle into the 
Academy comfortably. 

 

We are very proud of all the intervention we offer within the 
Academy. We offer intervention with literacy, numeracy, 
handwriting and dyslexia, as well as incorporating Lego Therapy 
and SEMH support. 

 


